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23 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Anti-Social Behaviour Awareness Sessions   
 
On Tuesday 7 June all Year 8 students will take part in an anti-social behaviour awareness 
workshop with the local Police. These sessions aim to raise awareness of what constitutes 
anti-social behaviour and the consequences of engaging in such behaviours.   
 
Following these workshops, there will be an ongoing programme of support provided 
through PSHE lessons. As a College we will continue to deliver a powerful, supportive 
curriculum that aims to keep all children safe both at school and within the local 
community.  
 
We continue to encourage all students and parents/carers to report any concerns they may 
have to the Helston Community College Safeguarding team.  Thank you for your continued 
support in keeping the students at Helston Community College safe.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs M Mugford  
Assistant Headteacher  
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